
 

April 26, 2021 

 

To our families -  

Can you believe it is already time to start thinking about next fall? Now is a great 

time to make sure you have an appointment scheduled for your child’s physical 

before the school year starts. Some students will also be due for immunizations. 

Here is a rough idea of who needs what for next year: 

 

Who needs a physical? 

● Any student new to the school  

● Prekindergarten  

● Kindergarten  

● 1st grade  

● 3rd grade  

● 5th grade  

Submitted physical forms must be for exams completed after 9/15/2020.  

 

Possible immunizations needed? 

If your child has received immunizations by the recommended schedule, most 

vaccinations are completed prior to the start of prekindergarten. After that, there 

are usually additional vaccines required in future years, for the following grades: 

● Kindergarten 

● 6th grade 

Your child must have received all required immunizations for the 2021-2022 

school year by 9/20/2021, per state guidelines.   

 

We also have a new physical form (posted on this website). If you would like a 

digital copy, please email me at conroym@troycsd.org and I will send you a .pdf, 

and please reach out any time if you have any questions. I look forward to working 

with you! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mandi Conroy, RN 

School Nurse, Sacred Heart School 

mailto:conroym@troycsd.org

